From: Dr. Jeffrey Evanseck < evanseck@duq.edu>

Sent: Monday, February 17, 2020 12:20 PM

To: Dr. Ellen Gawalt <gawalte@duq.edu>; Dr. Paul Johnson <johnson1@duq.edu>

Cc: Dr. Jeffrey Evanseck <evanseck@duq.edu>

Subject: 2020 ACS Student Symposium at Duquesne University

Dear All,

The registration for the 34th Annual Undergraduate Research Symposium at Duquesne University sponsored by the Pittsburgh Section of the ACS is now available at the following link:

Registration Link

https://www.duq.edu/academics/schools/natural-and-environmental-sciences/events-and-opportunities/events/acs-student-member-symposium/registration

This year, the Symposium will be held on Saturday, April 4th 2020.

Please save the date and spread the word to your colleagues and students. Please register for the event, even if you are not presenting, so that we can get an accurate count for the continental breakfast and lunch. Registration will begin at 8:30 with the first talk starting at 10 am.

I will send the schedule as soon as the speakers are finalized.

If you have any questions or suggestions, then you can contact either or Paul Johnson (johnson1@duq.edu), Ellen Gawalt (gawalte@duq.edu), or myself (evanseck@duq.edu).

Best wishes,

Jeff Evanseck, Paul Johnson and Ellen Gawalt

Posted: 22 February 2020

Registration deadline: Unknown

Event Date & Time: 4 April 2020 (talks begin at 10am)

Location: Duquesne University